Reception Summer Term 2

Beside the Seaside

This half term, our topic is ‘Beside the Seaside’ where we will
embrace our beautiful island of Jersey and everything that

lives in and around the sea.

Our story, The Lighthouse Keeper's Lunch is a hook to instigate
ideas for some creative writing, developing a disgusting

sandwich to keep those pesky seagulls away.

The children are now more confident writers, and they are using
their skills to sound out words and forming sentences which
can be read by themselves and others. We provide a high level
of provision throughout the learning environment as well as

multiple opportunities to talk and share experiences.

Maths is always around us in Reception and we will continue to
explore number and numerical patterns, and getting to grips
with word problems, using the skills we have learnt.

We continue to be curious about the world around us and as the
weather is becoming warmer, we can how enjoy longer periods

of time learning outdoors in the sunshine.



